
Hammar, Melissa - FSIS 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hammar, Melissa - FSIS 
Thursday, June 06, 2013 4:11 PM 
Gilmore, Keith - FSIS 

Subject: RE: Iowa and Missouri 

Ok. Thanks! 

From: Gilmore, Keith- FSIS 
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2013 4: 11 PM 
To: Hammar, Melissa - FSIS 
Subject: Re: Iowa and Missouri 

Although both are former plants, the grants were no longer active when the new owners took over. So in short, no, 
there shouldn't be any complications with other species like with Roswell. 

From: Hammar, Melissa- FSIS 
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2013 06:13PM Coordinated Universal Time 
To: Gilmore, Keith - FSIS 
Subject: Iowa and Missouri 

Hi Keith, 

Did the plants in Iowa and Missouri slaughter other amenable species before applying to slaughter horses? Are 

we modifying their grants or are we giving them new grants? 

Do we know if they have had any problems complying with federal, state, or local laws? 
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